
Dear [Member's Name], 

We are pleased to announce the results of our recent social club elections held on [Date]. We 

want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude to all members who participated in the 

voting process. 

Congratulations to the elected officials: 

• President: [Name] 

• Vice President: [Name] 

• Secretary: [Name] 

• Treasurer: [Name] 

Your active participation is vital for our club's success, and we appreciate everyone who took the 

time to vote and support their favorite candidates. 

We look forward to a productive year ahead under the leadership of our new board. Thank you 

once again for your engagement and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


